
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
PITTSBURGH DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS

WILLIAM S. MOORHEAD FEDERAL BUILDING
1000 LIBERTY AVENUE

PITTSBURGH, PA 15222-4186

May 20. 20111
- REPLY TO

tProJect Managemlent B~ranch

Yolandc Norman. ProJect Manager

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commnission

'Fvo White Flint North

11545 Rockville Pike

Rockx ilt. MD) 20852

Dear Ms. Norman:

Enclosed are the .ollowing tinal documents fbr the Shallow Land Disposal Area (SL.l)A)

remediation project:

OO~inu~ IFdomiamo Ad

ftnpn~m O



(b)(5)

c. Final StatLus Survey Planl

T'hese documents have been preparme in Support of the remedial action being conducled
by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers under the authority of the Formerly Utilized Remedial

Action Programn (FUSRAP) and are the tinal documents that Will he utilized in the execution of
lih remediation of the SI.DA project. They have been reviewed and accepted for use by USACE.

(b)(5)

______ - ~~~~lit >00 have any questions or neep auattiunat lmliIIdIo I pnN
........ ....... ............ . .. ..... ................................... ]T he yD ist•,b u su n rne o aJ m ., l r ict, lo.oks

contact me all(b)ý8j . . by email at I(b)(6) 'he District looks

birward to our continued relationship in completing this important project.

Sincerely.

William J. Lenurt
Project Manager SLDA


